
Coaches Sectional General Information Sheet 

For those of you “new” to West Geauga High School – WELCOME.   We feel honored to be able 

to again host all 3 sectional meets and the district meet in 2020.  If at any time during the 

meet(s) you have a question or need assistance – please feel free to contact any of the coaches 

here at WG.  Our goal is to make this a successful and memorable experience for you as 

coaches, the spectators and most importantly – for the student athletes that will be competing 

at West Geauga. 

A few things you should know…. 

1) Please bring your own spring board.  You will be responsible for taking it from the warm up 

gym to the competition gym. 

2) We will have an 8” and 4” landing mat at each event in both gyms as well as a sting mat for 

the competition floor and one for the tumble strip in the warm up area.  Please feel free to 

bring any additional matting that you may need for your athletes. 

3) There will be a coaches meeting in the cafeteria hospitality area promptly at 9:10am.  You 

will be given a packet with all your event score sheets and your competitor’s numbers.   

4) If you have individuals that you would like to be grouped with or a team that you would like 

to be with – please let me know asap.  I will try and accommodate all of these requests prior to 

Wednesday February 5th.  After that date, I have to finalize the rotation schedules and I will 

have them posted on the nedab.org site as soon as possible so you and your girls will know 

their event rotations.  

5) Please check the nedab.org site for the day that your school will be competing. These days 

rotate each year to be fair to all schools because of competing over the Presidents Day 

weekend. 

Finally – here are the district team rotations.  They are listed by sectional day and place finish. 

Rotation Vault  Bars  Beam  Floor 

FIRST   Mon (3) Sat (4)  Sat (1)  Sun (3)  

SECOND Sun (4)  Sat (2)  Mon (4) Sun (1) 

THIRD  Sat (3)  Sun (2)  Mon  (1) Mon (2) 

Individuals will be placed in rotations to balance the number of competitors and again if you 

want your individuals placed together or with a specific team – please see me at the conclusion 

of the sectional meet.  If you have any questions please contact me at don.schutz@westg.org 

or 440-479-4666. 
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